
Due to some misinformation, the Department of Public Safety

wanted to make sure all who are eligible for this payment,

receive it.  This entire process starts and ends with DPS. If

you have any questions, please let us know. 
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How to get your payment: 

WHERE IS THE INFO? 

All documents, instructions,

and paperwork can be

found on the DPS website.

Click on the red banner at

the top of the screen. 

PAPERWORK 
Once your paperwork and

documentation is complete you can

send it by email to:

premiumpay@dps.ms.gov OR mail it

to P.O. Box 958 Jackson, MS 39205

QUESTIONS? 
As always, if you have any questions,

comments, or concerns, let us know.  
Send an email to premiumpay@dps.ms.gov

or call 601-987-1368.
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